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St Bernadette’s RCP Newsletter


26th January 2018
50th Anniversary Year


	Punctuality and Attendance

There have been 27  occasions of late arrivals this week. Please remember school doors open at 8:45 and close at 8:55

This week’s attendance

Buttons            99.09%
Smarties          96.52%
Year1                96%
Year 1/ 2            96.55%
Year 2               99.35%
Year 3              95.67%
Year 3/ 4           97.73%
Year 4              96.55%
Year 5               95.67%
Year 5/ 6            94.29%
Year 6                98%
Whole School   96.84%


Learners of the week

Reception Buttons Class


Harry Roscow

Reception Smarties Class


Sergio Teijeiro-Relf
Miss Horrocks’ Class



Shannon Costello
Mrs Sutcliffe’s Class



Rory Mannion

Mrs Gallagher’s Class



Daniel Patelmama
Miss Boucher’s Class



Avah Keenan


Mrs O’Donnell’s Class



Sonny Roberts

Mrs Boyle & Mrs Taylor’s Class

Mia Griffiths
Mrs Moynihan’s Class



Isabella Haycock
Mrs Mills’s Class



Harvey James
Mrs Garvani’s Class



Ciara Langley
50th Anniversary Mass

We hope to see you at our celebration mass this evening at 7.00pm in St Bernadette’s Church.
SATs Meeting – Year 6

Year 6 parents are invited to attend a meeting about preparing for SATs. The meeting is on Tuesday 30th January at 5.00pm in the school hall.

Book Week

Next week is Book Week – please see the additional attachment for full details.

Junior Disco

Junior children should have received a flyer with details of the PTA disco to be held in school on Friday 9th February 6.00-8.00. The flyer is again attached with this newsletter. This is open to all St Bernadette’s junior children and will be fully supervised. Cost is £3.00 each to be paid on the door.

Breakfast & After School Club

There is currently large demand for places for breakfast club and there is a restriction on numbers. If you have booked a place and no longer need it please cancel it, either online or by contacting the office, to free the place for someone else. Many thanks

Parental Questionnaire
Thank you for all of the replies we have received so far. If you haven’t responded yet we still welcome your opinions. 
Diary Dates for Spring Term
Friday 26th January

50th Anniversary Mass, St Bernadette’s Church 7.00pm

Monday 29th 


Book Fair Week – More details to follow 

        

 – Friday 2nd February

Friday 16th February

Close for half term at 3.30pm

Monday 26th February

Reopen for Spring Term 2
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"I do not think we have ever received such a welcome!" "The children at St Bernadette's are amazing!" "I would use the word "Love" if I could to describe the care towards the children in this school!"





I wanted to share these quotes from our Health Check inspection this week. However, I suspect they tell you something you already know about our school. Thank you for the lovely messages several parents sent in - they are really appreciated. Tonight, we celebrate Holy Mass in honour of 50 Years since this school was founded - and this Inspection comes at a timely moment. Knowing that 50 years ago, Parishioners and families here had a vision and created this school - and knowing that today we are caretakers of that heritage - I am delighted that in 2018 - we continue to have a loving, happy and successful school. We hope to see you in church tonight as we celebrate.








